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July 16, 2024 

 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

 
 

Circular No. 24-1846 
 
 
 
RE: Reminder: Change to the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation 

Assigned Risk Plan Application Process Effective October 1, 2024 
 
 
The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Assigned Risk Plan Administrator (MWCARP) 
released a notice regarding a change to the Assigned Risk application process.  
 
For further details, refer to Circular 24-1840.  
 
Please direct any questions you may have regarding this item to the Assigned Risk Plan 
Administrator at 612-202-7192 or via email at mwcarpadministrator@aon.com. 
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